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delineating the laminae of Rexed and all other significant neuronal groupings at
each level. ; Alongside each of the 34 Nissl stained segments, there are
additional sections displaying markers such as acetylcholinesterase, calbindin,
calretinin, choline acetlytransferase, neurofilament protein (SMI 32), and
neuronal nuclear protein (NeuN) All the major motoneuron clusters are identified
in relation to the individual muscles or muscle groups they supply.
Guidelines for the Care and Use of Mammals in Neuroscience and Behavioral Research
National Research Council 2003-08-22 Expanding on the National Research
Councilâ€™s Guide for the Care and Use of Laboratory Animals, this book deals
specifically with mammals in neuroscience and behavioral research laboratories. It
offers flexible guidelines for the care of these animals, and guidance on adapting
these guidelines to various situations without hindering the research process.
Guidelines for the Care and Use of Mammals in Neuroscience and Behavioral Research
offers a more in-depth treatment of concerns specific to these disciplines than
any previous guide on animal care and use. It treats on such important subjects
as: The important role that the researcher and veterinarian play in developing
animal protocols. Methods for assessing and ensuring an animalâ€™s well-being.
General animal-care elements as they apply to neuroscience and behavioral
research, and common animal welfare challenges this research can pose. The use of
professional judgment and careful interpretation of regulations and guidelines to
develop performance standards ensuring animal well-being and high-quality
research. Guidelines for the Care and Use of Mammals in Neuroscience and
Behavioral Research treats the development and evaluation of animal-use protocols
as a decision-making process, not just a decision. To this end, it presents the
most current, in-depth information about the best practices for animal care and
use, as they pertain to the intricacies of neuroscience and behavioral research.
The Histochemical Journal 1981
Attitudes to Animals Francine L. Dolins 1999-02-13 Investigates differing
attitudes to animals in science and society.
Cases on Collaboration in Virtual Learning Environments: Processes and
Interactions Russell, Donna 2009-10-31 "Using a case study analysis, this book
provides a unifying perspective for discussing the viability of collaborative
virtual spaces as training programs for insurance brokers, forums to support atrisk university students, simulations of historical places, means to aid autistic
children learn social skills, repositories for digital libraries, collaborative
spaces designing new university programs and emergency response training"-Provided by publisher.
Essentials of Laboratory Animal Science: Principles and Practices P. Nagarajan
2021-07-23 This book comprehensively reviews the anatomy, physiology, genetics and
pathology of laboratory animals as well as the principles and practices of using
laboratory animals for biomedical research.It covers the design of buildings used
for laboratory animals, quality control of laboratory animals, and toxicology, and
discusses various animal models used for human diseases. It also highlights
aspects, such as handling and restraint and administration of drugs, as well as
breeding and feeding of laboratory animals, and provides guidelines for developing
meaningful experiments using laboratory animals.Further, the book discusses
various alternatives to animal experiments for drug and chemical testing,
including their advantages over the current approaches. Lastly, it examines the
potential effect of harmful pathogens on the physiology of laboratory animals and
discusses the state of art in in vivo imaging techniques.The book is a useful
resource for research scientists, laboratory animal veterinarians, and students of
laboratory animal medicine.
Laboratory Animal Medicine James G. Fox 2013-10-02 Laboratory Animal Medicine is a
compilation of papers that deals with the diseases and biology of major species of
animals used in medical research. The book discusses animal medicine, experimental
methods and techniques, design and management of animal facilities, and
legislation on laboratory animals. Several papers discuss the biology and diseases
of mice, hamsters, guinea pigs, and rabbits. Another paper addresses the dog and
cat as laboratory animals, including sourcing of these animals, housing, feeding,
and their nutritional needs, as well as breeding and colony management. The book
also describes ungulates as laboratory animals, including topics on sourcing,
husbandry, preventive medical treatments, and housing facilities. One paper
addresses primates as test animals, covering the biology and diseases of old world
primates, Cebidae, and ferrets. Some papers pertain to the treatment, diseases,
and needed facilities for birds, amphibians, and fish. Other papers then deal with
techniques of experimentation, anesthesia, euthanasia, and some factors
(spontaneous diseases) that complicate animal research. The text can prove helpful
for scientists, clinical assistants, and researchers whose work involves
laboratory animals.
The journal of histochemistry and cytochemistry 1973
The Journal of Parasitology 1948 Contains the Society's Directory of members, ,
1979The Necropsy Book John McKain King 2007
The Journal of Anatomy and Physiology 1870
The Rat Brain in Stereotaxic Coordinates George Paxinos 2013-10-24 This atlas is
universally used, including for all major efforts in neuroinformatics and
databasing on the rat brain. The 208 photographic plates of coronal, sagittal, and
horizontal brain sections contained in the sixth edition are retained in this
edition, with the corresponding diagrams now featuring thoroughly revised
delineations. The seventh edition makes new additions of the neuromeric model of
vertebrate brain anatomy and rhombomeric boundaries. A new brain is being cut
exclusively for this edition, ensuring maximum image consistency and accuracy
Necropsy Guide Donald B. Feldman 1988-03-31 This laboratory guidebook provides
step-by-step procedures that will aid in the dissection and collection of major
organs and tissues of the most common species of small animals used in biomedical
research. Through extensive use of photographs and illustrations, the dissector is
guided through a complete necropsy of each species for the purpose of
Minimally Invasive Thyroidectomy Dimitrios Linos 2012-04-18 This book describes in
detail the various techniques of minimally invasive thyroidectomy that have
emerged in recent years and presents the new supportive equipment, including
intraoperative monitoring and energy devices. In addition, the basic preoperative
techniques that are a prerequisite to successful thyroidectomy are covered, and
individual chapters are devoted to complications, outcomes, and post-thyroidectomy
quality of life. Important related topics are also discussed, including guidelines
for managing papillary and medullary thyroid cancer and the surgical management of
metastatic lymph nodes. Both the editors and the authors are internationally
renowned experts, and they include the founders of several of the techniques
described. The up-to-date text is supplemented by many color pictures and medical
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Journal of reproductive immunology 1987
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The Laboratory Rat George J. Krinke 2000-06-20 This reference series will provide
all researchers using laboratory animals with comprehensive practical information
on the various species. Each title in the series is devoted to a particular
species, and draws together all available data in a "one-stop", easily accessible
source. Each has similar format, with sections on the strains available, their
husbandry, and special diets. Also included are sections on gross anatomy,
endocrinology, and reproduction, followed by more detailed sections on
neuroanatomy, vasculature, cell biology, and histology of particular organs and
structures, and a section on molecular biology. High quality illustrations are
included throughout and a color plate section is provided. A glossary, list of
equipment suppliers, and "Quick Reference Section" are added features. The "Quick
Reference Section" brings together all tables from the text, allowing readers to
find data swiftly. The first volume in The Handbook of Experimental Animals
Series, The Laboratory Rat, provides researchers in academia and industry using
laboratory animals with comprehensive, practical information on the species. The
Laboratory Rat has been divided into eight sections dealing with: * Strains and
their selection for research * Housing and maintenance * Pathogens and diseases *
Breeding and reproduction * Anatomy * Physiology * Procedures, including
experimental surgery * Emerging techniques, including genetic engineering and
molecular technology Key Features * Provides a valuable, comprehensive reference
source for anybody working with the laboratory rat * Formatted in a two-color,
user-friendly layout * Includes high-quality illustrations throughout as well as a
color plate section * Glossary * Tables in the text are also arranged into one
Quick Reference Section for ease of access to the data * Appendix of equipment
suppliers
Participant Journal 1966
Practical Advanced Biology Tim King 2001 Fully revised for the new Advanced Level
specifications. Structured practicals offering a stimulating approach to Biology.
Exploratory, open-ended investigations help develop ideas and encourages an
independent study approach. Students are encouraged to use practical work to gain
information that consolidates biology theory. Opportunities for development of Key
Skills given throughout. Website availabe at www.advanced-biology.co.uk
The Laboratory Rat Henry J. Baker 2013-10-02 The Laboratory Rat, Volume I: Biology
and Diseases focuses on the use of rats in specific areas of research, ranging
from dental research to toxicology. The first part of this book retraces the
biomedical history of early events and personalities involved in the establishment
of rats as a leading laboratory animal. The taxonomy, genetics and inbred strains
of rats are also elaborated. The next chapters illustrate the hematology, clinical
biochemistry, and anatomical and physiological features of the laboratory rat.
This text concludes with a description of infectious diseases that may be
contracted from laboratory and/or wild rats. This volume is a good source for
commercial and institutional organizations involved in producing rats for research
use, specialists in laboratory animal, animal care and research technicians, as
well as students in graduate and professional curricula.
The Mouse Brain in Stereotaxic Coordinates George Paxinos 2004 The Mouse Brain in
Stereotaxic Coordinates, Second Edition has been the acknowledged reference in
this field since the publication of the first edition, and is now available in a
Compact Edition. This will provide a more affordable option for students, as well
as researchers needing an additional lab atlas. This version includes the coronal
diagrams delineating the entire brain as well as the introductory text from the
Deluxe edition. It is an essential reference for anyone studying the mouse brain
or related species. * Includes 100 detailed diagrams of the coronal set
delineating the entire mouse brain * Compact edition of the most comprehensive and
accurate mouse brain atlas available * Contains minor updates and revisions from
the full edition
The Spinal Cord Charles Watson 2009-11-27 Many hundreds of thousands suffer spinal
cord injuries leading to loss of sensation and motor function in the body below
the point of injury. Spinal cord research has made some significant strides
towards new treatment methods, and is a focus of many laboratories worldwide. In
addition, research on the involvement of the spinal cord in pain and the abilities
of nervous tissue in the spine to regenerate has increasingly been on the
forefront of biomedical research in the past years. The Spinal Cord, a
collaboration with the Christopher and Dana Reeve Foundation, is the first
comprehensive book on the anatomy of the mammalian spinal cord. Tens of thousands
of articles and dozens of books are published on this subject each year, and a
great deal of experimental work has been carried out on the rat spinal cord.
Despite this, there is no comprehensive and authoritative atlas of the mammalian
spinal cord. Almost all of the fine details of spinal cord anatomy must be
searched for in journal articles on particular subjects. This book addresses this
need by providing both a comprehensive reference on the mammalian spinal cord and
a comparative atlas of both rat and mouse spinal cords in one convenient source.
The book provides a descriptive survey of the details of mammalian spinal cord
anatomy, focusing on the rat with many illustrations from the leading experts in
the field and atlases of the rat and the mouse spinal cord. The rat and mouse
spinal cord atlas chapters include photographs of Nissl stained transverse
sections from each of the spinal cord segments (obtained from a single unfixed
spinal cord), detailed diagrams of each of the spinal cord segments pictured,
delineating the laminae of Rexed and all other significant neuronal groupings at
each level and photographs of additional sections displaying markers such as
acetylcholinesterase (AChE), calbindin, calretinin, choline acetlytransferase,
neurofilament protein (SMI 32), enkephalin, calcitonin gene-related peptide
(CGRP), and neuronal nuclear protein (NeuN). The text provides a detailed account
of the anatomy of the mammalian spinal cord and surrounding musculoskeletal
elements The major topics addressed are: development of the spinal cord; the gross
anatomy of the spinal cord and its meninges; spinal nerves, nerve roots, and
dorsal root ganglia; the vertebral column, vertebral joints, and vertebral
muscles; blood supply of the spinal cord; cytoarchitecture and chemoarchitecture
of the spinal gray matter; musculotopic anatomy of motoneuron groups; tracts
connecting the brain and spinal cord; spinospinal pathways; sympathetic and
parasympathetic elements in the spinal cord; neuronal groups and pathways that
control micturition; the anatomy of spinal cord injury in experimental animals;
The atlas of the rat and mouse spinal cord has the following features: Photographs
of Nissl stained transverse sections from each of 34 spinal segments for the rat
and mouse; Detailed diagrams of each of the 34 spinal segments for rat and mouse,
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illustrations, making the book very user-friendly and ideal for the busy surgeon
or endocrinologist who is interested in the management of thyroid diseases.
Orthopedic Procedures—Advances in Research and Application: 2012 Edition
2012-12-26 Orthopedic Procedures—Advances in Research and Application: 2012
Edition is a ScholarlyEditions™ eBook that delivers timely, authoritative, and
comprehensive information about Orthopedic Procedures. The editors have built
Orthopedic Procedures—Advances in Research and Application: 2012 Edition on the
vast information databases of ScholarlyNews.™ You can expect the information about
Orthopedic Procedures in this eBook to be deeper than what you can access anywhere
else, as well as consistently reliable, authoritative, informed, and relevant. The
content of Orthopedic Procedures—Advances in Research and Application: 2012
Edition has been produced by the world’s leading scientists, engineers, analysts,
research institutions, and companies. All of the content is from peer-reviewed
sources, and all of it is written, assembled, and edited by the editors at
ScholarlyEditions™ and available exclusively from us. You now have a source you
can cite with authority, confidence, and credibility. More information is
available at http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.
The Journal of the Oil Technologists' Association of India Oil Technologists'
Association of India 1988
Anatomy and Histology of the Laboratory Rat in Toxicology and Biomedical Research
Robert L. Maynard 2019-02-08 Anatomy and Histology of the Laboratory Rat in
Toxicology and Biomedical Research presents the detailed systematic anatomy of the
rat, with a focus on toxicological needs. Most large works dealing with the
laboratory rat provide a chapter on anatomy, but fall far short of the detailed
account in this book which also focuses on the needs of toxicologists and others
who use the rat as a laboratory animal. The book includes detailed guides on
dissection methods and the location of specific tissues in specific organ systems.
Crucially, the book includes classic illustrations from Miss H. G. Q. Rowett,
along with new color photo-micrographs. Written by two of the top authors in their
fields, this book can be used as a reference guide and teaching aid for students
and researchers in toxicology. In addition, veterinary/medical students,
researchers who utilize animals in biomedical research, and researchers in
zoology, comparative anatomy, physiology and pharmacology will find this book to
be a great resource. Illustrated with over 100 black and white and color images to
assist understanding Contains detailed descriptions and explanations to accompany
all images, thus helping with self-study Designed for toxicologic research for
people from diverse backgrounds, including biochemistry, pharmacology, physiology,
immunology and general biomedical sciences
Comparative Anatomy and Histology Piper M. Treuting 2017-08-29 The second edition
of Comparative Anatomy and Histology is aimed at the new rodent investigator as
well as medical and veterinary pathologists who need to expand their knowledge
base into comparative anatomy and histology. It guides the reader through normal
mouse and rat anatomy and histology using direct comparison to the human. The side
by side comparison of mouse, rat, and human tissues highlight the unique biology
of the rodents, which has great impact on the validation of rodent models of human
disease. Offers the only comprehensive source for comparing mouse, rat, and human
anatomy and histology through over 1500 full-color images, in one reference work
Enables human and veterinary pathologists to examine tissue samples with greater
accuracy and confidence Teaches biomedical researchers to examine the histologic
changes in their model rodents Experts from both human and veterinary fields take
readers through each organ system in a side-by-side comparative approach to
anatomy and histology - human Netter anatomy images along with Netter-style rodent
images
Annual Proceedings of Selected Research and Development Presentations at the ...
Convention of the Association for Educational Communications and Technology
Association for Educational Communications and Technology. Convention 1999
South African Journal of Science 1980
The Digital Frog 2 2001 Made up of three modules, Dissection, Anatomy and Ecology,
which are integrated into an interactive learning tool.
Anatomy and Dissection of the Rat Warren F. Walker 1997-12-15 The careful
explanation of each step of the dissection, helpful diagrams and illustrations,
and detailed discussion of the structure and function of each system in Anatomy
and Dissection of the Rat, Third Edition, optimize the educational value of the
dissection process. These laboratory exercises are available as a bound set for
the first time ever; They’re still offered separately, as well. This popular
series, which includes Anatomy and Dissection of the Frog and Anatomy and
Dissection of the Fetal Pig, is geared toward introductory courses in biology,
comparative anatomy, and zoology.
The Rat Brain in Stereotaxic Coordinates George Paxinos 2006-11-02 This completely
revised edition of The Rat Brain in Stereotaxic Coordinates, the second most cited
book in science, represents a dramatic update from the previous edition. Based on
a single rat brain, this edition features an entirely new coronal set of tissue
cut in regular 120 micron intervals with accompanying photographs and drawings of
coronal, horizontal and sagittal sections of this new set. The use of the single
brain allows for greater consistency between sections, while advances in
histochemistry techniques provides increased refinement in the definition of brain
areas, making this the most accurate and detailed stereotaxic rat atlas produced
to date. The atlas will also include a CD-ROM featuring all of the graphics and
text. Every lab working with the rat as an experimental animal model will want to
use this book as their atlas of choice. This book is also available in a softcover
spiral binding at the same price. * Includes twice as many coronal sections, nissl
plates, and sagittal plates as the previous edition * Uses a single rat brain
allowing for better consistency and better delineations in the line drawings of
structures * Provides improved stereotaxic coordinates at a higher level of detail
* Accompanying CD-ROM features graphics and text * Now available as hardcover
version and softcover version with a spiral binding at the same price.
Comparative Anatomy of the Mouse and the Rat Gheorghe M. Constantinescu 2018-04-05
Key features: Beautifully illustrated with detailed, full-colour images - very
user-friendly for investigators, students, and technicians who work with animals
Provides essential information for research and clinical purposes, describing some
structures not usually shown in any other anatomy atlas In each set of
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illustrations, the same view is depicted in the mouse and the rat for easy
comparison Text draws attention to the anatomical features which are important for
supporting the care and use of these animals in research Endorsed by the American
Association of Laboratory Animal Science (AALAS) Comparative Anatomy of the Mouse
and Rat: a Color Atlas and Text provides detailed comparative anatomical
information for those who work with mice and rats in animal research. Information
is provided about the anatomical features and landmarks for conducting a physical
examination, collecting biological samples, making injections of therapeutic and
experimental materials, using imaging modalities, and performing surgeries.
Journal of Comparative Neurology 1911
Exploring Green Criminology Michael J. Lynch 2016-04-22 Few criminologists have
drawn attention to the fact that widespread and significant forms of harm such as
green or environmental crimes are neglected by criminology. Others have suggested
that green crimes present the most important challenge to criminology as a
discipline. This book argues that criminology needs to take green harms more
seriously and to be revolutionized so that it forms part of the solution to the
large environmental problems currently faced across the world. It asks how
criminology should be redesigned to consider green/environmental harm as a key
area of study in an era where destruction of the earth and the world’s ecosystem
is a major concern and examines why this has remained unaccomplished so far. The
chapters in this book apply an environmental frame of reference underlying a green
approach to issues which can be addressed from within criminology and which can
encourage criminologists and environmentalists to respond and react differently to
environmental crime.
Companion Guide to Infectious Diseases of Mice and Rats National Research Council
1991-02-01 Committee on Infectious Diseases of Mice and Rats, National Research
Council This companion to Infectious Diseases of Mice and Rats makes practical
information on rodent diseases readily accessible to researchers. This volume
parallels the three parts of the main volume. Part I, Principles of Rodent Disease
Prevention, briefly examines the requirements for maintaining pathogen-free
rodents, factors in designing health surveillance programs, and other laboratory
management issues. Part II, Disease Agents, is an easy-to-use reference section,
listing diagnosis and control methods, the potential for interference with
research, and other factors for disease agents ranging from adenoviruses to
tapeworms. It covers bacteria, viruses, fungi and common ectoparasites, and
endoparasites. Part III, Diagnostic Indexes, presents alphabetical listings of
clinical signs, pathology, and research complications and lists infectious agents
that might be responsible for each.
Multiple Representations in Biological Education David F. Treagust 2013-02-01 This
new publication in the Models and Modeling in Science Education series synthesizes
a wealth of international research on using multiple representations in biology
education and aims for a coherent framework in using them to improve higher-order
learning. Addressing a major gap in the literature, the volume proposes a
theoretical model for advancing biology educators’ notions of how multiple
external representations (MERs) such as analogies, metaphors and visualizations
can best be harnessed for improving teaching and learning in biology at all
pedagogical levels. The content tackles the conceptual and linguistic difficulties
of learning biology at each level—macro, micro, sub-micro, and symbolic,
illustrating how MERs can be used in teaching across these levels and in various
combinations, as well as in differing contexts and topic areas. The strategies
outlined will help students’ reasoning and problem-solving skills, enhance their
ability to construct mental models and internal representations, and, ultimately,
will assist in increasing public understanding of biology-related issues, a key
goal in today’s world of pressing concerns over societal problems about food,
environment, energy, and health. The book concludes by highlighting important
aspects of research in biological education in the post-genomic, information age.
Journal of Anatomy and Physiology 1870
The American Journal of Tropical Medicine 1946 Includes Transactions of the
16th-46th annual meeting of the American Society of Tropical Medicine.
The Animal Ethics Reader Susan J. Armstrong 2016-11-18 The Animal Ethics Reader is
an acclaimed anthology containing both classic and contemporary readings, making
it ideal for anyone coming to the subject for the first time. It provides a
thorough introduction to the central topics, controversies and ethical dilemmas
surrounding the treatment of animals, covering a wide range of contemporary
issues, such as animal activism, genetic engineering, and environmental ethics.
The extracts are arranged thematically under the following clear headings:
Theories of Animal Ethics Nonhuman Animal Experiences Primates and Cetaceans
Animals for Food Animal Experimentation Animals and Biotechnology Ethics and
Wildlife Zoos and Aquariums Animal Companions Animal Law and Animal Activism
Readings from leading experts in the field including Peter Singer, Bernard E.
Rollin and Jane Goodall are featured, as well as selections from Tom Regan, Jane
Goodall, Donald Griffin, Temple Grandin, Ben A. Minteer, Christine Korsgaard and
Mark Rowlands. Classic extracts are well balanced with contemporary selections,
helping to present the latest developments in the field. This revised and updated
Third Edition includes 31 new readings on a range of subjects, including animal
rights, captive chimpanzees, industrial farm animal production, genetic
engineering, keeping cetaceans in captivity, animal cruelty, and animal activism.
The Third Edition also is printed with a slightly larger page format and in an
easier-to-read typeface. Featuring contextualizing introductions by the editors,
study questions and further reading suggestions as the end of each chapter, this
will be essential reading for any student taking a course in the subject. With a
new foreword by Bernard E. Rollin.
Atlas of Animal Anatomy and Histology Péter Lőw 2016-05-03 This atlas presents the
basic concepts and principles of functional animal anatomy and histology thereby
furthering our understanding of evolutionary concepts and adaptation to the
environment. It provides a step-by-step dissection guide with numerous colour
photographs of the animals featured. It also presents images of the major organs
along with histological sections of those organs. A wide range of interactive
tutorials gives readers the opportunity to evaluate their understanding of the
basic anatomy and histology of the organs of the animals presented.
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